
 

  

Learn about law enforcement in our community and participate in 

exciting activities and discussions. 

The Citizens Police Academy brings community members together to 

experience firsthand how the Manteca Police Department responds to 

and investigates crimes in our community.  

When:   September 12th 2019 to October 24th 2019  

Classes are free to attend and will be held every Thursday 

evening from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm for seven weeks. 

Where:  City of Manteca Police Department  

              1001 W. Center St. Manteca, CA 95337  

 

The last day to submit an application will be Thurs. Sept. 5th 2019.  If 

you would like additional information, please contact Sergeant Joshua 

Sweeten, (209) 456-8285, jsweeten@ci.manteca.ca.us or Lt. Paul 

Carmona (209) 456-8130, pcarmona@ci.manteca.ca.us                  


